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MINUTES FOR BOARD MEETING OF THE NEVADA STATE BOARD OF 
ARCHITECTURE, INTERIOR DESIGN AND RESIDENTIAL DESIGN (NSBAIDRD) 
Residential Design Exam Committee 
April 26, 2022 
Virtual Meeting – Video conference and audio offered via Zoom 
 
 
Tuesday, April 26, 2022 
 
In attendance: 
Greg Erny (Committee Chair) 
Dennis Bedford (Committee Member) 
Jeremy Davidson (Committee Member) 
Chris Dyka (Committee Member) 
Terrance Gutberlet (NCARB Staff) 
Monica Harrison (Board Staff) 
Stacey Hatfield (Board Staff) 
Chad Klein (Committee Member) 

Kreg Mebust (Committee Member) 
John Morelli (Committee Member) 
Ryan Scott (Committee Member) 
Ben Sutter (NCARB Staff) 
Larry Tindall (Committee Member) 
Aaron Viviano (Committee Member) 
Jared Zurn (NCARB Staff) 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:35pm. 
 
Committee members, NCARB consultants and staff introduced themselves. 
 
Jared Zurn and Terrance Gutberlet led the committee through the project background and established 
project goals.  
 
Committee members discussed timelines and deadlines. It was decided that the committee will have one 
form of the exam ready to present to the full board for approval at its October 19, 2022 meeting. The 
first administration of the new exam will be in February 2023. 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:35pm. 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Monica Harrison, Executive Director 

 
 

 
 

 
 
______________________________ 
Kimberly Ciesynski, Secretary/Treasurer 


